
New Website Release
We are proud to announce the launch of the new Bill4Time website.

The newly re-designed website features a clean, crisp look with easy to access
information including more detail about the many features and benefits offered in
the Bill4Time time tracking and billing application, customer testimonials,
customer logos, a simplified sign-up form, exciting Bill4Time network statistics
and more.

“The new website goes hand in hand with the general performance
improvement to the Bill4time software itself,” said Jeremy Diviney,
president of Bill4Time. “We feel Bill4Time helps customers look
professional and improve the way they run their business. Our goal was
to design a site that conveys these core principles.”

We would love to hear what you think about the new bill4time.com. Let us know
in the comments!

http://www.bill4time.com
https://www.bill4time.com/time-tracking-software

